
November 18th, 2020 

 

To Whom It May Concern -  

 

 I am writing to provide my sincere and indeed heartfelt recommendation for Lowcountry 

Academic Consulting.   My son is currently a sophomore at the College of Charleston, and we 

have known Courtney Lawrence from his first semester.   A recommendation on a parent 

Facebook page introduced Lowcountry Academic Consulting and Courtney to us and she has 

since become a ǀital part of ŵy soŶ’s aĐadeŵiĐ support teaŵ.   
 

As a parent with a student with learning differences there is always a challenge in finding a 

resource to help your student that is both a good personality fit and an effective tutor.    This 

challenge is multiplied when your student is away from home and for the first time has learn to 

manage their own time and study habits.   From the first session that my son had with Courtney 

he felt ĐoŶfideŶt aŶd Đoŵfortaďle ǁith the relatioŶship ǁith CourtŶey’s kŶoǁledge of the 

suďjeĐt at haŶd, hoǁ to ǁork ǁith the Đollege’s disaďility serǀiĐes aŶd geŶeral study plaŶŶiŶg. 
 

In addition to being a support for my son during a normal semester when they could meet face 

to face, Courtney was quick to adopt her support when students were sent home in March due 

to Coǀid.   Through CourtŶey’s support ŵy soŶ ǁas aďle to fiŶish his first aĐadeŵiĐ year 
successfully.   In addition to supporting my son through his freshmen and summer semesters - 

Courtney has been a vital resource for us as my son is currently dealing with a medical 

condition that required him to come home and be entirely online.   Courtney has been able to 

adopt her approach, provide me as a parent with insights and suggestions as well as continue to 

support my son despite the challenges of his illness.     

 

My family and I highly recommend Lowcountry Academic Consulting and feel confident that 

they are a key piece in helping students whether they are just starting out at college or are 

students needing additional support due to learning differences or a medical condition.  

 

Please contact me at the email or phone number listed here if there is any other information I 

can provide. 

 

 

Sincerely,  

Nancy J. Petruski 

6718 N. Baltusrol Lane 

Charlotte, NC 28210 

Cell: 704-905-8665 

Email:   nancyjpetruski@gmail.com  
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